
 

 

 

Plainview-Old Bethpage BOE Holds 2023 Reorganization Meeting 
President and Vice President of the Board are Sworn in Alongside Returning 

Members 

PLAINVIEW, NEW YORK (August 2023)—The Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District 

Board of Education held its annual reorganization meeting on July 5th, 2023, during which the President 

and Vice President for the 2023-2024 school year were sworn in along with two returning board 

members. 

Debbie Bernstein was nominated to serve as President of the board for the 2023-2024 school year and 

Seth Greenberg was nominated as Vice President. Additionally, President Bernstein and Trustee Ginger 

Lieberman were sworn in after winning reelection. 

For more information about the Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District, please visit the 

District’s website at www.pobschools.org. Exciting activities happening throughout the District and 

programs celebrating student achievement can also be found on the District’s Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/pobschools/. 

 

The Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District Board of Education Jared Goerke, clockwise from 

top left, Tara Rock, Ginger Lieberman Lauren Sackstein, Gary Bettan, Superintendent of Schools Dr. 

Mary O’Meara, President Debbie Bernstein and Vice President Seth Greenberg. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


